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Zimbra chinn@4j.lane.edu

[holt_cert] Dental Clinics 2/29 and 3/1

Fri, Feb 23, 2024 02:02 PM

Hello, 

We will be having fluoride and sealant clinics at Holt Elementary next Thursday (2/29) and
Friday (3/1). The staff is planning on starting these clinics around 9am, aiming to be complete
at 1:30pm. Currently, 273 permission slips have been turned-in by students to participate in
these clinics. If a student is receiving fluoride this station should take around a minute and if
they are receiving sealants this should take around 15 minutes. A staff member will be coming
to each class to pull students out who have permission slips signed.

Please let me know if there are any questions!

Thank you in advance, 

Hannah Green, BSN, RN
Bertha Holt Elementary/ Cal Young Middle School
green_h@4j.lane.edu / (541) 441-2706
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